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Midland Division Conoco Inc.

Exploration Production 10 Desta Drive, Suite 100W
Midland, TX 79705-4500
(915) 686-5400

October 5, 1991

Mr. Jerry Sexton

Oil Conservation Division
P.O. 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241

Dear Mr. Sexton:

Exception to Packer Setting Depth
MCA Unit #159-H Sec. 30, T-17S, R-32E

Attached is a copy of a recent injection profile for the above subject well as requested in your letter
of September 9, 1991 (copy attached). This profile, which was run after setting the packer at 3405’
(242" above the casing shoe) shows that all injected fluid is being contained within the unitized
interval.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

erry W. Hoover

Senior Conservation Coordinator

Very truly yours,



